

Name _____

Latihan 3

Choose A, B, C, or D as the most appropriate answer.

Read the text to answer questions 1 to 3.

ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear all teachers and staffs,

We would like to invite all teachers and staffs to attend the meeting of welcoming our new principal,

Day : Monday, 5th of August 2019

Time : 01:00 pm

Place : Multimedia room

Please be on time. Thank you.

1. What is the text about?
 - A. News for teachers and staffs.
 - B. New principal welcoming party.
 - C. School invitation for new principal.
 - D. Meeting announcement for teachers and staffs.
2. Where will the activity be carried out?
 - A. Multimedia room.
 - B. Principal room.
 - C. Teacher room.
 - D. Staff room.
3. "Please be on time." What word below would best replace the underlined words?
 - A. Late.
 - B. Neglected.
 - C. Punctual.
 - D. Ignored.

Read the text to answer questions 4 to 6.

To: Class teachers of grade 7

Please register your students who are eligible for KJP plus grant. Submit all the students data no later than August 16th, 2019 to Mr. Fuad at the administration office.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Principal

4. What is the text mostly about?
 - A. Class teacher task.
 - B. KJP plus registration.
 - C. Principal's assignment.
 - D. Task deadline from principal.
5. Who wrote the text above?
 - A. Mr. Fuad.
 - B. Grade 7 teacher.
 - C. The headmaster.
 - D. Administration staff.
6. The class teacher of grade 7 should list the students ... hand in the data to Mr. Fuad.
 - A. although
 - B. and
 - C. but
 - D. so

Read the text to answer questions 7 to 9.

NOTICE

FOR HOSPITAL SAFETY
YOU MUST WASH YOUR HANDS HERE

7. By reading the notice we know ... in the hospital.
 - A. where we must wash our hand
 - B. where to find the direction
 - C. what to do during our visit
 - D. when we wash our hand
8. Where in the hospital would possibly we find the above text?
 - A. Near the security post.
 - B. At the information centre.
 - C. At the gate of the hospital.
 - D. On the wall outside patient ward.

9. Rearrange the jumbled words below into a meaningful sentence.

the hospital - we - our hands - in - must
1 2 3 4 5

after - the patient - wash - visiting
6 7 8 9

The best arrangement for the jumbled words above is

- A. 2-5-8-3-6-9-7-4-1
- B. 2-5-3-8-9-6-7-4-1
- C. 4-1-7-5-8-3-6-2-9
- D. 7-5-8-3-6-9-2-1-4

Read the text to answer questions 10 to 12.

Panasonic
AC SPLIT 1PK INVERTER
CS/CU-PURTKP/WH
Rp. 4.599.000,-
FREE INSTALLATION, 5M PIPE, BRACKET
INVERTER AEROWINGS
Sumber: <https://www.google.co.id/search>

10. What is the writer's intention in writing the text?
- A. To advertise air conditioner.
 - B. To convey data on air conditioner.
 - C. To describe the readers about AC.
 - D. To give information on air conditioner.
11. We should not ... for the installation, 5m pipe and the bracket during the week of promotion.
- A. bring
 - B. pay
 - C. think
 - D. get
12. During the promotion, the price of the air conditioner ... about Rp2.300.000.
- A. reduces
 - B. reduced
 - C. is reduced
 - D. has reduced

Read the text to answer questions 13 to 15.

EXTRA STRENGTH TYLENOL GOLD & SINUS
COLD & SINUS
DAYTIME
• Nasal Congestion
• Sinus Pain & Pressure
• Headache & Fever
NIGHTTIME
• Nasal Congestion
• Sinus Pain & Pressure
• Runny Nose/Sneezing
CONTAINS ACETAMINOPHEN AND OTHER INGREDIENTS
30 TABLETS

13. What is the intention of writing the text?
- A. To describe the reader about medicine product.
 - B. To guide the readers how to get the product.
 - C. To share experience how to consume the product.
 - D. To give information about a medicine product.
14. The advantage of reading the above text is that we know
- A. how to get the drug
 - B. where to buy the drug
 - C. the efficacy of the drug
 - D. the ingredient of the drug
15. From the text we can conclude that the drug is not only consumed during the day time ... night time.
- A. although
 - B. but also
 - C. however
 - D. and

Read the text to answer questions 16 and 17.

Go The Distance | Michael Bolton

I have often dreamed of a far-off place
Where a hero's welcome, would be waiting for me
Where the crowds will cheer, when they see my face
And a voice keeps sayin', "This is where I'm meant to be"

I'll be there someday, I can go the distance
I will find my way, if I can be strong
I know every mile, will be worth my while
When I go the distance, I'll be right where I belong

Down an unknown road, to embrace my fate
Though the road may wander, it will lead me to you
And a thousand years, would be worth the wait
It may take a lifetime, but somehow I'll see it through

And I won't look back, I can go the distance
And I'll stay on track, no I won't accept defeat
It's an uphill slope, but I won't lose hope
Till I go the distance, and my journey is complete

But to look beyond the glory is the hardest part
For a hero's strength is measured by his heart

Like a shooting star, I will go the distance
I will search the world, I will face its harms
I don't care how far, I can go the distance
Till I find my hero's welcome, waiting in your arms

16. What message does the song tell us?
- A person must fight to be a hero.
 - One should do hard effort to be successful.
 - We must go far away to become a hero.
 - Everybody must be strong to become a hero.
17. "And I'll stay on track, no I won't accept defeat". What word can replace the underlined word?
- Destiny.
 - Dignity.
 - Fate.
 - Loss.

Read the text to answer questions 18 to 22.

My Favorite Painting

My favorite painting is the pencil-drawing of myself made by my friend Sofiyadi. He made it two years ago when I asked him to paint. He used my photo as the object and made the copy of it on a piece of paper by using a pencil. He put it in a frame and gave it to me as a birthday present.

The size of the painting is 30 x 40 cm. The media of the painting is drawing book paper, so it is thick and stiff. The image on the painting is my face with a bit additional sketch of my shoulder. It is made by using pencil so the color is black, but it clearly shows the real appearance of my face along with the shadow and the face contour. But my jaw looks smaller on the painting which makes me seem thin. There is a signature of my friend at the bottom corner of the painting as the painter. The painting is displayed in a wooden frame on the wall of my study room.

18. Why does the writer write the above text?
- To describe his favorite painting.
 - To tell the readers about his hobby.
 - To attract the readers to buy his painting.
 - To inform everyone about favorite painting.
19. What media does the writer's friend use for painting?
- Black colour pencil.
 - Drawing book paper.
 - The writer's shoulders.
 - 30 by 40 cm wooden frame.
20. "...with a bit additional sketch of my shoulder." What does the underlined word mean?
- Picture.
 - Shadow.
 - Outline.
 - Paint.
21. What can we find at the bottom corner of the painting?
- Writer's name.
 - Painter's signature.
 - Writer's signature.
 - Painter's typed name.
22. Rearrange the jumbled words below into a meaningful sentence.
- face - the painting - on - is - the image
1 2 3 4 5
- Sofiyadi - the writer's - made by
6 7 8
- The best arrangement for the jumbled words above is
- 5-3-2-4-7-1-8-6
 - 5-3-6-7-8-1-2-4
 - 4-5-2-1-6-7-8-3
 - 6-8-3-2-5-7-1-4

Read the text to answer questions 23 to 26.

How To Make Batagor

Ingredients:

- 500 g white fish meat, pureed
- 2 tablespoons shallots chopped finely
- 1 tablespoon of garlic chopped finely
- 2 tsp pepper powder
- 1 tsp chicken powder (not a requirement)